
Friday 19th July 

Dear Oak Class Parents and Carers, 

I wanted to make you aware of the events and activities that will be taking place 
in the final week of term.  

Monday 22nd July 
- If they haven’t done so already, children must bring in their 
costume/props for the Leavers’ Assembly.  
- T-shirt signing. The children in Oak can bring in an extra 
shirt, autograph book and a permanent 
marker. Please see more information on the 
back of this letter. 

-  Year 6 Leavers’ Service is taking place at St Mary’s 
Church, Chesterton at 9:30am. We’d love for you to 
join us.  

Tuesday 23rd July 
- Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly is taking place in 

the school hall at 2:15pm.  Parents of 
children in Year 6 can attend.  

- The children can bring in a 
game to play. Please ensure that it is 
not an electronic device and that the item/bag is named. It will be 
the children’s responsibility to keep it safe. 

 

Wednesday 24th July – Last Day of Term!    
- Year 6s will bring their signed shirt / autograph book home.  

It would also be helpful for the children to bring in an extra 
carrier bag each day this week so that they can easily take 
home work from this year. Please have this available from 
Monday.  

Thank you for your support with helping the end of term run 
smoothly.  

 

Best wishes, Miss Baxter 
 

 



Year 6 Shirt Signing 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A few children have been asking about whether or not 
they will be allowed to get shirts signed at the end of 
the term. The answer is yes, with some rules attached! 
There are a few things that make it easier to manage for 
all (including the teaching staff of other classes) and 
hopefully still enjoyable for the Year 6s. 
 

- If children would like a shirt signed, then they need to bring in a second 
'signing' shirt on Monday 22nd July. We will place these in the Acorn Room 
until Wednesday as this will give other teaching staff time to sign the t-shirts 
before the children’s last day on Wednesday.  
 
- Please bring in a pen that works well on fabric, as the school whiteboard pens 
aren't that effective. 
 
- The children will sign the shirts in Oak Class on 
Wednesday morning (24h). This will mean that 
children can have their shirt signed by classmates.  
 
They are welcome to put this second shirt on at the 
end of the day to go home in if they want. 
 
- Along with the shirts, I would suggest that a more 
lasting reminder of their friends at Chesterton would be if they are able to bring 
in some kind of autograph book or notepad for other pupils to write in. This 
enables children to write something a bit more personal. 
 
I hope this all makes sense and will help ensure that the last day is enjoyable for 
all.  
 
Thank you, 
Miss Baxter  


